

Sent via email to:

steve.carnaby@intelligentplans.co.uk

Please ask for:

Direct Dial:

Email:

5<sup>th</sup> May 2023

Dear Ms Burden,

## RE: KINVER NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN EXAMINATION

Thank you for your letter dated 13 April 2023 where you set out questions of clarification relating to the Kinver Neighbourhood Plan.

It is noted that your questions are directed to Kinver Parish Council, however you are welcoming any comments from South Staffordshire Council where this would be helpful to your understanding of the matters being considered. Having reviewed your questions, we have nothing to add at this current time over and above the points we raised in our Regulation 16 response.

Should you have questions for the District Council following receipt of a response to your questions from Kinver Parish Council then we would be happy to assist with these.

Yours sincerely



Strategic Planning Team Manager – South Staffordshire Council

Twitter: @south\_staffs · Facebook: South Staffordshire Council